Canisius A.CS.

Affiliate

Ranks in Top Five Percent

The American Chemical So-
ciety Affiliate at Canisius has
been placed among the top 5%
of the 283 schools rated by the
National American Chemical
Society. The affiliates were
rated on the bases of their
activities during the 59 -’60
school year.

As a part of this year’s pro-
gram the members of
ciety toured the facil
the Frontier Oil Refinery last
Tuesday. Last month they

heard Dr. Raymond Annins,
Associate Professor of Chem-

istry at Canisius, speak on
“Research in Heavy Chemi-
cals.”

The Society will be host to
the students of the Rosary
Hill, D'Youville, University of
Buffalo, and Buffalo State
Chemical Clubs at the annual
joint meeting of these groups
November 20.

Plans for the immediate fu-
ture include a Christmas party
and sports stag.



